
 
 

 

Provider Bulletin #31 
 

Comprehensive, Community Support, Partnership for Hope (PFH),  
and Missouri Children with Developmental Disabilities (MOCDD)  

Waiver Amendments  
 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DD) has posted Provider Bulletin #31. 
The Comprehensive, Community Support, Partnership for Hope (PFH), and Missouri 
Children with Developmental Disabilities (MOCDD) waiver amendments were 
approved by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) with effective 
dates of November 17, 2023. The DD Waiver Provider Manual will be updated with 
the information in this bulletin at a later date. The bulletin provides the CMS 
approved updates and changes. 
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